THE ASSEMBLY

STATE OF NEW YORK
ALBANY
"o Room 202
Public Information Office Leg'sB'iﬂ‘é?ngomce
Robin Marilla
Albany, New York 12248
Records Access Officer (518) 455-4218

December 14, 2017

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Your correspondence dated December 7, 2017, headed, “Legislative Commission on Critical
Transportation Choices™ was received on that date.

David Gantt is the chair of this commission. He became chair of the Transportation committee in
1994.

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,
Robin L. Marilla



